Kulhanek, Matthew

From: Beattie, Kelly

Sent: Wednesday, September 05, 2018 1:52 PM

To: Kulhanek, Matthew

Subject: Boards and Commissions Annual Volunteer Recognition Event

Good Morning Matt,

In Resolution R-10-011, City Council directed City staff to coordinate an annual event to recognize, promote, and thank
the many volunteers appointed to serve on the City boards, commissions, and committees.

The first of these events in many years will take place in January of 2019, so it would be nice to have an idea of how
many people will attend. To help provide an idea of who plans to attend and who does not, please forward and share
the information below with volunteer members of the Airport Advisory Committee and encourage their RSVP responses
and attendance at the event. As a staff liaison, you are certainly welcome to attend as well, but please also remember to
RSVP. After the October 19 deadline for responses, | will follow up with any appointees the City does not receive a
response from.

Sincerely,
Kelly Beattie

Boards and Commissions Annual Volunteer Recognition Event
January 19, 2019, 10:00AM - 2:00 PM
At The Michigan Theater

Beginning in 2019, the City of Ann Arbor will relaunch the annual recognition event for volunteers serving on City
boards, commissions, and committees. Howard Lazarus, City Administrator, plans to deliver a State of the City Address
then treat everyone to a screening of Mr. Smith Goes to Washington. This event will take place from 10:00AM until
2:00PM on January 19, 2019 at the Michigan Theater.

The committee organizing this event would like to get a feel for how many volunteers are likely to attending this event,
and who plans to bring a guest. Additionally, since this will be an annual event moving forward, if this event does not
sound like your cup of tea, or you just have a better, knock-your-socks-off event idea, there will be an opportunity to
submit suggestions for the 2020 event later in January.

Please use the link below to RSVP to the 2019 event by October 19, 2018.

e https://www.a2gov.org/departments/city-clerk/Boards-and-Commissions/Pages/Boards-and-Commissions-
RSVP.aspx

If you have any questions about this event, please contact your staff liaison or Kelly Beattie, Boards and Commissions
Coordinator, Ann Arbor City Clerk’s Office at 734-794-6140.



